
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Dale Bickel
Sent:

	

Monday, November 09, 2015 12:35 PM
To:

	

Cakoblentz@yahoo.com
Cc:

	

tkbrady@earthlink.net
Subject:

	

WWON-FM October 26, 2015 Request for Program Test Authority

By this e-mail, Program Test Authority IS GRANTED to permit WWON-FM with the facilities authorized in construction
permit BPH-20140528AF1, pending the completion of processing on license application BLI-l-20151028AEC. Operation in
accordance with the construction permit may commence immediately.

We understand that WWON (AM) is preparing an application to return to direct power measurement, that will soon be
filed.

Please make a copy of this e-mail and keep it with the station records until the license is granted.

Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov 202-418-1706
Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC
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